
Wednesday, 81h November 2023 

Cordelia Maxwell-Williams 
National Development Manager 
JCDecaux Australia 
Level 11, 180 George Street Sydney 
NSW 2000 

Dear Cordelia, 

I write to confirm I have consulted with JCDecaux regarding their 
proposed digital sign on Cleveland Street, Surry Hills 

I confirm that I have no objections to the proposed sign in relation to 
the artwork that exists along the rail bridge - as commissioned by 
Sydney Trains alongside Balarinji. I do not believe the proposed 
sign has any adverse impacts upon the artwork. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nadeena Dixon 
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